
From: Sarah Smith <MemberServices@wexfordplantation.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Amanda Schultzaschultz@wexfordplantation.com

Date: 3/24/2013 9:23:10 PM
Subject: Re: Call

Sounds good- talk to you Tuesday at 9:00am. 843-686-8810 

Sarah

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 24, 2013, at 7:21 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Thank you for the follow up.
>
> Sarah,
> 9:00am on Tuesday works for me for a call.
> Please confirm.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
> 803-767-7583
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Amanda Schultz [mailto:aschultz@wexfordplantation.com]
> Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2013 7:19 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Cc: Sarah Smith
> Subject: Re: Call
>
> Hi Katherine,
>
> I am out of the office until Wednesday with family in town, but Sarah is available on Tuesday any 
time after 9am if that works for you? I've copied her on this email.
>
> Thank you!
> Amanda
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> On Mar 24, 2013, at 5:54 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
>> Can you do a call tomorrow morning at 8:30am to discuss and finalize AV equipment for the FGI 
award reception?
>>
>> Thank you,
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>> Katherine 
>
>


